
Bendâ€“La Pine Schools Seeks Budget Committee Members

by Bend Weekly News Sources

The Bend-La Pine School District is looking for interested volunteers to fill two openings on the District
Budget Committee.  The three-year terms would expire on June 30, 2009.  The Budget Committee works with
the School Board to review and approve the budget for each school year.  Budget Committee members are
asked to attend five to six evening meetings, mostly in the spring, to review the proposed budget. To apply for
the volunteer positions, send a letter of interest and resume to:  	

 	
 	
 	
 	
 Bend-La Pine School District Board of Directors  

 
 	
 
 
 Attention: Chris Huff  

 
 	
 
 
 520 NW Wall Street  

 
 	
 
 
 Bend, Oregon, 97701   	

 	
 	
 	
 	
  	

 	
 	
 	
 	
The deadline is December 11, 2006.  Call 541-383-6006 for additional information. 
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